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Mr. Ronald Bradshaw 
DD Landfarm, Inc. 
317 W. Blanco 
Hobbs, NM 88242 

Re: Commercial Waste Management Facility, NMOCD permit NM-1 -034 

Dear Mr. Bradshaw: 

The New Mexico Oil Conservation Division (NMOCD) inspected the facility shown above on February 8, 2005 
and found the site to be very well maintained and in good order. It was apparent that the soils were being 
disked and turned on a regular basis and the berming was in good shape. The NMOCD found no permit 
deficiencies for this facility. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank Mr. Eddie Seay for his help with this inspection. 

I f you have any questions, contact me at (505) 476-3492 or emartin@state.nm.us 

NEW MEXICO OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION 

Edwin E. Martin 
Environmental Bureau 

Cc: NMOCD, Hobbs 

Oil Conservation Division * 1220 South St. Francis Drive * Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 
Phone: (505) 476-3440 * Fax (505) 476-3462 * http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us 





NEW MlfbcO ENERGY, MINERALS and 
NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT 

BILL RICHARDSON 
Governor 

Joanna Prukop August 28, 2003 
Cabinet Secretary 

Mr. R.J. Bradshaw 
DD Landfarm, Inc. 
317 W. Blanco 
Hobbs, NM 88240 

RE: DD Landfarm, Inc., Permit NM-01-0034 
W/2 W/2 of Section 31, Township 21 South, Range 38 East, NMPM, 
Lea County, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Bradshaw. 

The New Mexico Oil Conservation Division (OCD) inspected DD Landfarm, Inc (DD) on 
August 12, 2003. The OCD found the facility to be well maintained and have good security (see 
photo 1). Tilling and inspection records were reviewed. Al l tilling and inspections have been 
performed according to permit requirements (see photos 2 and 3). A review of the financial 
assurance portion of Permit NM-01-0034 finds that a cash bond and assignment in the amount of 
$83,479 is on file. However, according to the Permit, DD is required to submit additional 
financial assurance by December 18, 2003 to increase the amount to $111,329. Financial 
assurance forms can be found on the OCD web site http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/ocd/. 

Please give me a call at (505) 476-3488 i f you have any questions. 

Sincerely „• 

Martyne J. Kieling 

xc with attachment: 
Hobbs OCD Office 
Eddie Seay, Agent 

Lori Wrotenbery 
Director 

Oil Conservation Division 

Oil Conservation Division * 1220 South St. Francis Drive * Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 
Phone: (505) 476-3440 * Fax (505) 476-3462 * http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us 



DD Landfarm, Inc. Permit NM-01-0034 
OCD Inspection August 12, 2003 

Photo 1: Entrance with locking gate and sign 
with name, permit number, legal location, and 
emergency phone numbers. Looking North. 
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Photo 3: South part of Cell 1. Tilling 
performed; lift thickness looks to be no 
more than 6 inches within permit limits. 
Clean soil pile along right side of photo. 
Looking west. 

Photo 2: North part of cell 1 showing equipment 
used. Clean soil pile on left side of photo. 
Looking Northwest 


